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Tennessee Valley Authority
Attn: H. G. Parris

Manager of Power
SO0A Chestnut Street, Tower II
Chattanooga, Tennessee 37401

Gentlemen:

This refers to the management meeting held in Bethesda, Maryland, on July 24, 1979,
at our request. This meering related to activities authorized by Operating License
Nos. DPR-33, DPR-52 and DPR-68 at Browns Ferry 1, 2 and 3, and was attended by
members of wy staff and Messrs. Sauer, Bugher, Folley, Wallace, Popp, Dewease and
Mills of your company. In addition, Mr. J. Gilleland, formerly of your company,
was present on your behalf.

The subjects discussed at this meeting are included in the Office of Inspection
and Enforcement Meeting Summary whick is enclosed with this letter.

It is our opinion that this meeting was beneficial and has provided for a better
understanding of inspection and enforcenent 1issues.

In accordance with Section 2.790(d) of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," Part 2
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulatioms, activities involving your safeguards and
security measures are exempt from public disclosure; therefore, the meeting
summary enclosed with this letter vill not be placed in the Public Document Room.

No reply to this letter is required; however, should you have any questions
concerning this matter, we will be pleased to discuss them.

Sincerely,

anna\ O %
es P. O'Reilly
Diyector
Enclosure: Meeting Summary
(Exempt from Disclosure)
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J. G. Dewvease

Plant Superintendent
Post Office Box 2000
Decatur, Alabama 35602

D. E. McCloud, Project Engineer
400 Chestnut Street Tower 11
Chattanooga, Tennessee 37401




